
NOVEMBER 2021  NEWSLETTER 

 

Kids for Kindness- The theme for November is Courage. 

Courage is personal bravery in the face of fear. It is doing 

what needs to be done even when it is really hard or scary. 

Courage is needed in trying new things. It is the strength in 

your heart!  

Sports Beat- Boys and girls volleyball is underway. Home 

games can be viewed on the PSG Facebook page!    

 

Important Dates in November 
 

• Nov 1-5 – Book Fair Week!  

• Nov 4 – Wasabi for hot lunch 

• Nov 4-5 – Parent Teacher Interviews (no school on 5th)  

• Nov 10 - Remembrance Day Ceremony 

• Nov 10 – Picture Re-takes 

• Nov 10 – PSG 7pm in library  

• Nov 11 – Remembrance Day Stat – No School 

• Nov 12 – Fresh Slice Pizza for hot lunch 

• Nov 15 – Poinsettia Orders due 

• Nov 17 – Husky Shirt day donations for Giving Tree 

• Nov 17 – Coffee Orders due 

• Nov 19 – Amigo’s Tacos for hot lunch 

• Nov 24 – Purdy’s Orders due 

• Nov 25 – Wendy’s for hot lunch 

• Nov 26 – NID No School 

• Nov 28 – 1st Week of Advent 

• Nov29 - Assembly 

During the month of November we 

remember those who have fought for our 

country and those who are currently  

on peacemaking missions. This month  

we will wrap up our learning for the first 

term. Report cards will be going home 

the second week of December. 
 
Although we missed our usual family 

Halloween Dance this year, we had a 

wonderful dress up day at school and lots 

of fun in each classroom. Thank you to 

everyone who contributed to making this 

a special day!  

 

The theme for Catholic Education 
throughout our Diocese this year is 
“One Family, One Hope in Christ” We 
will recall this theme as our children 
pray, work and play together.  
Remember, at St. Mary’s School, We 
put our Faith in Learning! 

 

 

 

Grade 6 
 
 

 

Grade 7 Halloween Dress-Up! 
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Tuition– Tuition can be paid using visa/mc, cheque or cash or 
monthly installments. Now you can even pay online using 
Visa or MC directly on the website. E-transfers can be sent 
to: smsaccounting@cispg.ca 
 

Coffee, Poinsettia and Purdy’s Orders: All 3 order forms are 
being sent home in agendas. Poinsettia’s are due Nov 15, 
Coffee orders Nov 17, and Purdey’s Nov 24. All orders will be 
available for pick up Thursday, December 2nd at the school.  
 

Giving Tree – St. Mary’s School has once again joined forces 
with the other Catholic schools to donate items, and gift cards 
to the “Giving Tree”. The two programs we are collecting for 
are Phoenix Transition Home and the John Howard Society. 
Wish lists can be found on the school website and are being 
sent home with students. Deadline for donations is 
December 2nd.  
 
Winter Weather – Parents please make sure your child is 
dressed for the winter weather. Make sure your child(ren) 
have appropriate boots, coats, snowpants, and gloves as we 
go outside unless the temperature gets too cold (-18 and 
lower depending on the wind). 
 

Remembrance Day Poppies – These will be given out on 

November 10th.  Please donate some change for a poppy. 

 

Picture Re-takes – Re-take day is November 10th! Please send 

the original order form back to school with your child that day if 

you have it.  

 

Absentee Notes – please send a note to school anytime your child 

is absent. Thank you for keeping your child home when they are 

sick! Please remember to send a mask to school every morning. 

Daily health checks can be completed online.  
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